
 

15-December-2008 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
We, Intermec Technologies, hereby attest that the model DDIB radio module will 
be used only in Intermec devices.  DDIB installation and configuration will be 
done only by Intermec manufacturing and service personnel.  The radio will not 
be serviceable by the end user.   
 
Compliance information and customer documentation regarding proper use and 
operation of the DDIB radio module will be provided to the user with the end 
product.   
 
Please contact me by telephone at (425) 356-1765 or by e-mail 
(sean.mackellar@Intermec.com) if there are questions or additional information 
needed 

 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Sean MacKellar 
Compliance Engineer 
Intermec Technologies Corporation 
6001 36th Avenue West 
Everett, WA 98203-1264 
425-356-1765 
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